LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION BY SUPERVISOR

July 3, 20XX
Mr. Troy Gold
Manager
G & S Restaurant.
335 X Street, CA
Los Angeles
Dear Mr. Gold,
I wish to recommend Alex Mendes for the role of Pastry Chef at G & S Restaurant. I have supervised Alex at Subs and Sands restaurant, where he was the Assistant Pastry Chef. I am sure that his talent and hard work will be of significant advantage to G & S Restaurant.
Alex is an extensively skilled chef who portrays his art in his baking. He manages the day to day activities in the pastry and bakery. He has adorned our kitchen with creative pastry ideas and designs. Alex is excellent with customers and not to mention an exemplary teacher.
It is with dire regret that we have to let go of our top-notch Pastry Chef. He needs to relocate due to a lack of growth opportunities on our end.
I am glad to recommend Alex for the available Pastry Chef position. I am convinced that he will deliver as per your expectations and even better. Please contact me if you have any concerns about Alex.

Sincerely,
Catherine Lionel
